
An update on Virgin Australia Fares. View online

Virgin Australia Trade Release

Effective from 4 June 2025, Virgin Australia would like to advise that we are

making changes to our domestic Economy base fare amounts on Virgin

Australia marketed services.

We are therefore advising you to ticket any existing bookings by 23:59 (AEST) 3

June 2025 to maintain the existing fare levels, as your Global Distribution

System will be updated with new fares from 4 June 2025. 

For more information regarding the ticketing of any existing bookings, please

contact the Virgin Australia Industry Support Team on 13 67 37. 
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